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December 13, 2019

PARKING PERMIT BUY BACK PROGRAM

If you don’t regularly use your car, turn in your parking permit for a S50 bonus.

Construction is expected to start in Winter Quarter on the new Parking Structure 1 (PS1)
project. Portions of Lot 13 will be closed for construction over a 12-month period beginning
with a full closure of the eastern half of Lot 13 in late January or February. Effects of the
closure will be felt campus wide as all parking lots will be heavily impacted in order to make
room for those losing their current lot.

If you currently have a residential parking permit and find that you aren’t using your car, you
can turn it in for a one-time S50 incentive plus you save money by no longer paying for a
parking permit. You will also receive a refund for any un-used portion of the permit.

Official rules:

e The Program is available to undergrads that currently hold a residential parking permit
at Glen Mor, Pentland Hills, Lothian or A&I.

e The student would be required to return their current parking permit for a minimum
period of three months. A refund would be provided for any unused portion. They
would not be eligible to purchase another parking permit until their three month
obligation has been met.

e The resident can choose from a one-time S50 payment paid via a credit to their Student
Banner Account or a $50 Dining Gift Card.

e If/when the student decides to re-purchase a parking permit, they would be allowed to
obtain a permit for the same lot they had already been assigned to.

If interested, contact Transportation Services at (951) 827-8277.
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